
UNIDENTIFIED
CASE #23-2297

On December 24, 2023, unidentified remains were found underneath a
bridge on Flowers Road S. near Woodcock Boulevard. It is believed that

the remains belong to a hispanic individual and he might have been
transient or homeless, due to what was found on scene. Blue underwear

and brown work boots were found on scene, along with handwritten
notes in spanish.

Please contact the DeKalb County District Attorney’s Office Cold Case
Tip Line at (404) 371-2444 if you have any information on this case

Date FoundDate Found: December 24,: December 24,

20232023  

SexSex: Male: Male

Race:Race: White, possibly Hispanic White, possibly Hispanic

HeightHeight: 5 foot 8 inches: 5 foot 8 inches

Weight: Weight: Unable to determineUnable to determine

Hair:Hair: Dark Brown/Black Dark Brown/Black

NamUs:NamUs: #UP103169 #UP103169


